
COMMUNIQUE 

ATTORNEY GENERAL’S OFFICE  

  

The Public is kindly informed that in view of our  

End-of-Year Gathering,  

this Office will be operating on skeleton staff and  

the CASH OFFICE will be exceptionally CLOSED 
 as from 10:15 hrs on Wednesday 18th December 2024. 

 

 

Any inconvenience caused is much regretted. 
 

Date: 17 December 2024 


